
LEADS Daily Bulletin 
August 24, 2023 

 
Automation of Supplemental Reporting/Test Agencies Needed 

 

The I-UCR Program is pleased to announce the automation of all UCR Supplemental reporting.  This change is 
anticipated to be available to all agencies by September 1st, 2023.  Agencies will no longer have to manually fill 
out forms for the reporting of Use of Force, Hate Crimes, Domestic Violence, Mental Health Incidents, Arrest 
Related Deaths (Death in custody), or Officer Non-Fatal Shootings.  All forms will be available to transmit through 
XML webservices.   

The I-UCR Program needs help testing the transmission of reports.  If your agency or RMS vendor is interested 
in testing this new functionality, please send an email to ISP.NIBRS.Transition@illinois.gov.   
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